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April 7, 2022 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

This letter is in support for the Dungeness Streamflow Restoration and Off-Channel Reservoir Project. 

 

This has been a coordinated project with a many local partners including the City of Sequim, Clallam 

County,  Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe, WA Dept. of Ecology, WA Dept. of Natural Resources, WA 

Dept. of Fish and Wildlife, Washington Water Trust and the Clallam Conservation District. 

 

This project has numerous public benefits.  It restores habitat for the several species of endangered 

salmon that run in the Dungeness by preserving critical instream flows.  It will help manage stormwater 

impacting City of Sequim. It will provide climate resiliency that will benefit and support our 

agricultural community, and finally it creates a new county park that includes public water access. 

 

We hope that you will consider our support when selecting grant recipients.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

                                                                   
 

                    Senator Kevin Van De Wege                             Representative Steve Tharinger 

                    24th Legislative District                                     24th Legislative District  

 

 

                                                   
                                  

                                              Representative Mike Chapman 

                                             24th Legislative District 

 

Legislative Building 

 

Olympia, WA 98504-0600 

 

Washington State Legislature 


